From: Laszlo Kotan <Laszlok@fibretube.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 10 February 2022 4:31 PM

To: Marc Spijkerbosch <Marc.Spijkerbosch@rotorualc.nz>
Cc: Craig Wilson <craigw@kilwell.co.nz>

Subject: Next Meeting - Hemo paint repair job

Hi Mark,

It would be great if we could get together again to discuss the next steps regarding the HEMO paint repair. We have got
some more information, | want to share them with you, and start working on a detailed project plan.
Give me a call to organise the time, you may want to involve more people from the Council.

Kind Regards,
Laz

Laszlo Kotan
Factory Manager
Kilwell Fibretube

p: +64 (0)7 345 9093, ext 802

f: +64 (0)7 345 5149 | e: laszlok@fibretube.co.nz

w: www.kilwellfibretube.co.nz | f: facebook.com/KitwellFibretube
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